
Babb Elementary Board Report
February/March 2025

Enrollment=15 students enrolled

Congratulations to Ms. Anna Gopher for coming on board as the new Special Education 
Teacher’s Assistant.

Valentine’s Day and St. Patrick’s Day Activities
Valentine’s Day Party was fun to exchange our gifts and cards.
Leprechaun Traps were made for St. Patrick’s Day-Great creativity!

Assessments
The students worked hard and finished up all of their MAST tests for Window 2.
The 2nd Writing Assessment went well. Congratulations to Ally BlackBird for scoring a 4.9 on 
her writing assessment!

Bus Students of the month for February 
Jaycee Flamond and Chase Chandler
The bus driver and transportation department have been identifying Babb bus students of the 
month and that is nice and rewarding for the students. They have taken our student to dinner at 
the Leaning Tree.



Sports
Basketball has started and Babb played their first game! Thank you Coach Savannah for getting 
things rolling!

Spelling Bee
In February we had 2 students compete in the Glacier County Spelling Bee Alyssandra Black 
Bird and Evelyn Boyd (homeschool student from Babb).  Congratulations girls. 

Thank you Babb Elementary Community for your support!


